
    SCHOOL TRIP INFORMATION SHEET  

19/12/19 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

After the Christmas break, year 6 will be starting a science and literacy project linked to 

wolves. As well as exploring a wide range of literature to support our learning about these 

wild animals, we have planned to visit the New Forest Wildlife Park to enhance the children’s 

knowledge further. 

 
 

Trip Name New Forest Wildlife Park 
 

Trip Organiser Kerri Davie 
 

Trip Date Monday 3rd February 
 

Departure Time 9:30am 

Return Time 3pm 
 

Lunch Packed lunch required – (NO FSM packed lunches available) 
 

Additional Requirements Please ensure your child is wearing suitable clothing for the 
weather conditions and a school jumper.  

 

Medical Information Please inform us if your child has any known allergies. 
Please provide any prescribed medicine to the school office and 
complete a medical form. 

 

 

A voluntary contribution is now due for this trip; please make your payment on-line or by 
cash/cheque to the school office with the attached payment card in a marked envelope. 

We would like to take five parent helpers with us on this day, if you are available please 
contact the school office. 

PAYMENT IS ONLY REQUIRED IF AN INVOICE IS ATTACHED TO THIS LETTER. 

Yours sincerely, 

Kerri Davie 

 


